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On October 22, 2022, Shine City Project was joined by UNLV organization, Phi Delta Theta, for a 

service project at Monaco Middle School!  

 

Our two groups helped to distribute food for individuals and families as part of The Just One Project's 

Pop Up and Give!  

 

 
 

Though there were also items such as chicken, beans, mac and cheese, and tortillas being passed out by 

other volunteers, a handful of our own members were responsible for handing out bags of peaches.  

 

Other volunteers helped to open and close the trunks of cars and another volunteer helped to check in 

those who were traversing by foot.  

 

With our two groups combined, we had twelve volunteers who came to help out! 


